Dear Joop, it seems it’s been ages since I last wrote. Forgive me, please. As you know, I went to Egypt for 8-9 days and when I returned I found I had loads of classes to catch up. Then we went to the International University Fair in Bucharest, Romania. That was good experience. We saw what the others did and how they did it. We managed to contact prospective students directly, and we also gave presentations in three major secondary schools in Bucharest. We made sure everyone we talked to get an idea what Arnhem Business School is like.  Anyway, you are coming soon and I will have time to tell you more about this. By the way, I took a lot of pictures (both in Egypt and Romania) that I am going to show you.
Now about your next visit. If there haven’t been any changes in your agenda, you (I mean the three of you) should be arriving on Sunday, 25th March. I’ll be at the airport to meet you. Please send me the flight details just in case.
Then, on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday – the HR management game. Do you think 6 hours a day (9:00 to 12:00, and then 13:00 to 16:00) is enough? If it is, then you will have 18 hours for the game. 
I am planning the theatre sports session for Monday evening – how about two hours from 18:00 to 20:00? 
Now the conference (Thursday and Friday). Actually the guests from abroad will be involved only in some activities on the first day – Thursday. There will be a short opening ceremony, at which you will be requested to say a few words about your visit and the organization you represent. As Gert will be here (hopefully), probably he will make the introduction. After that I would like you to meet IBMS students from first and second year, and talk with them about more practical things – subjects they still have to cover, the English examination we discussed last time, etc. 
Then there will be a round table – in the afternoon, from 15:30 to 17:00. I really hope the working language at the round table will be English, so you will be able to share ideas about Quality Management (with an emphasis on quality issues in education). On Friday Todor Radev is planning to take you sightseeing. I don’t know details yet, but I hope it will be somewhere nice. However, your two students will probably have to participate in a session for young researchers on Friday from 10:00 to 12:00. This will be a good time for their presentations. 
So, this is what that week will be like. If you have comments or suggestions, please share them.
